
November 6, 2014 
 

Sent via email to:  rhyder.cowboyfleet@gmail.com 
 
Richard Hyder 
Silsbee Ford 
1211 US HWY 96 N 
Silsbee  TX  77656 
 
 
Re: Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks, & Options 
 BuyBoard Contract 430-13 
 
The Local Government Purchasing Cooperative (BuyBoard) awarded your company 
Vehicles, Heavy Duty Trucks, & Options, Proposal 430-13, effective December 1, 2014 
through November 30, 2014, with two possible one-year renewals.   
 
At this time, we are renewing your contract through November 30, 2015.  All discounts, 
terms, and conditions of your proposal contract will remain the same.   
 
If you agree to this renewal, there is nothing you need to do. However, if you do not 
agree to this renewal, you must notify me immediately via email at 
connie.burkett@tasb.org. 
 
Reminder, once a BuyBoard contract is awarded, vendors must generate a minimum of 
$15,000 annually or they may not be offered a contract renewal.  Evaluations will be 
made annually, prior to the expiration date of the contract term, and the BuyBoard 
reserves the right to discontinue the vendor’s contract at that time. 
 
If you have questions or comments concerning this renewal, please contact me as soon 
as possible at connie.burkett@tasb.org.  We appreciate your interest in The Local 
Government Purchasing Cooperative. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Connie W Burkett 
Contract Administrator


